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Toronto Stock Exchange Proposed 
Long Life Order Type and Other 
Amendments Receive Regulatory 
Approval  

 
Toronto Stock Exchange (“TSX”) is pleased to announce that it has received regulatory 
approval from the Ontario Securities Commission (OSC) for amendments to its Rule 
Book in connection with the introduction of the Long Life order type and other 
marketplace changes previously communicated in Member Notice #2015-012 and 
outlined in the TMX position paper Reshaping Canada’s Equities Trading Landscape.   
 

The approval notice published by the OSC can be found here.   Regulatory approval for 
the proposed amendments to the TSX Venture Exchange (“TSXV”) Rule Book, including 
the TSXV Long Life order type, is pending. 
 
TSX would like to thank all participants who responded to the request for comments 
and provided valuable feedback and support for the Long Life order type.  
 
The Long Life order type is expected to be introduced on TSX and TSXV on November 
16, 2015.  Implementation details related to Long Life orders will be communicated in 
additional notices.  
 
For additional information regarding the Long Life order type and approved 
amendments please contact the Account Management Team. 
 
Jeff Foster   (416) 947-4229 
Monika Marcziova  (416) 947-4534 
Matthew Lee   (416) 947-4665 
Michael Tintinaglia (416) 947-6679 

http://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1133
http://www.tmx.com/resource/en/370
http://www.osc.gov.on.ca/documents/en/Marketplaces/xxr-tsx_20150818_amd-rule-book-policies.pdf

